
 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 
January 25, 1996 

 

To:  Steve Tilley, NARA 

 

From:  Joe Freeman, ARRB 

 

Subject: Final Determination Forms for HSCA payroll certification forms 

processed by ARRB at November 1995 Board meeting 

 

As you may recall, our Board processed thirty-two HSCA payroll certification records (from the 

Howarth Files record series) at its November meeting last year.  Unlike the 178 individual payroll 

files processed by our Board at its October 1995 meeting, redacted versions of the HSCA’s payroll 

certification forms already exist at NARA II.  NARA had previously made them available after 

redacting the Social Security Numbers (SSNs) of employees listed on the forms.  Our Board voted to 

uphold these NARA redactions.  Thus, no changes need to be made to the documents themselves as 

they presently exist out NARA II.  Accordingly, I am forwarding the ARRB’s Final Determination 

Notification forms for attachment to the redacted versions of these records. 


